
Meeting for Bachelor Curriculum Redesign 

On Friday 25th September 2020, Asst. Prof. Dr.Krongthong  Khairiree, Dean of 

International College, and lecturers from Tourism and Hospitality 

Management,  made a discussion on bachelor curriculum redesign. Extra 

courses with innovation and technology in tourism and hospitality will be 

added to in-class teaching and student’s self-study. Also, curriculum for 

bachelor degree in tourism management will be modified for shorter study 

period and welcome more students from China to enroll International 

College, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University.  


